
                                                                     Student Activities 

     Board Report April 2024

The 21st Century After School Tutoring Program is still offering In-Person tutorial services at the 
following centers Browning Elementary - Napi Elementary - Browning Middle School - Browning High 
School. Staff offer tutoring services (all subjects), STEM, STREAM Experiments/Activities (Science, 
Technology, Reading, Arts & Math) Family engagement activities, College Career opportunities will be 
offered weekly. Time and days vary at each center. 

Ee-Kah-Ki-Maht open gym is held at BMS Monday – Thursdays 7:00pm-10:00pm and we have been 
averaging around 60-80 students throughout the week. Middle School and High School have been 
showing up nightly. BHS Ee-Kah-ki-Maht weight rooms are open Monday & Thursday’s 5:00pm – 
8:30pm. 

Ee-Kah-Ki-Maht after school program for K-5th grade is located at BES Cafeteria Monday –Thursday 
3:15pm-5:00pm We do have transportation to bring students safely home. Transportation is available 
daily to bring students home (in-town only).

Ee-Kah-Ki-Maht and 21st Century program has had a very busy schedule; We have collaborated with 
Spookanapii programs to put on student activities, we recently held the Annual After Prom Event at 
Browning Middle School gym. The event was very successful we had 142 students participate in the all-
night event, Students were offered a variety of activities throughout the night including Karaoke, Movie 
& Pizza/Wings, swimming, weightroom, basketball and, card games. All students received a prize and 
more… prizes included X-box, TV’s, cell phones, chrome books, fishing poles/tackle box, chairs, blankets, 
stuffed animals, mini fridge, air fryer, Bluetooth speakers, gift cards and so much more. We are looking 
forward to next year’s event. Thank you Spookanapii, Food Service, Athletic Dept., Transportation, 
Blackfeet ManPower, Heavy Runner Swimming Pool, Honor Your Life, and JOM for all your donations 
and services without you this event would not have happened. We look forward to more events coming 
up. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Heidi Bull Calf
Student Activities Coordinator


